NOTICE of RFP

Notice is hereby given that the Tippecanoe School Corporation, 21 Elston Road, Lafayette, Indiana
47909, will receive RFP, sealed proposals up to the hour of 8:00 A.M. (local time),August 22,
2022, at the administrative offices of Tippecanoe School Corporation. RFP will be opened at this
time.

This RFP is for Walk in Coolers/freezer for Harrison High School, Dayton Elementary.
Dishmachine for Battleground Elementary. This will also include demolition/installation.

RFP shall conform fully to specifications on file in the office of the Superintendent of Schools,
Tippecanoe School Corporation, 21 Elston Road, Lafayette, Indiana 47909. If you need further
information and specifications please contact Lori Shofroth Cords @ 765-269-8434.
(lashofroth@tsc.k12.in.us)

A certified check or bid bond is to be filed with each bid in the amount of at least five percent (5%)
of the total amount of the bid. A non-collusion affidavit must be executed along with additional
procurement documents.

The Tippecanoe School Corporation reserves the right to accept or reject all or any part of any
RFP or RFP presented, or reject all RFP’S, or to waive all informalities or irregularities.

Amanda Brackett, Chief Financial Officer

Tippecanoe School Corporation



